REPORT
1998 October 26

CITY OF BURNABY
COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS:

Subiject: "Waterways of Burnaby'" Map - Revised Edition

Recommendations:

1. THAT Council authorize the Community Heritage Commission to undertake the
production of the revised edition of the "Waterways of Burnaby" map.

2. THAT Council authorize the reallocation of funds in the Community Heritage
Commission budget (Heritage Plaque Program) in order to cover the costs
associated with printing the revised map.

3. THAT a copy of this report be forwarded to the Environment and Waste
Management Committee.

REPORT

Background

Council, at the regular Council meeting held on 1998 September 14 received and adopted a
report from the Community Heritage Commission proposing official names for Burnaby’s
currently unnamed waterways. The names put forward were as a result of a public process
conducted by the Community Heritage Commission’s Heritage Creek Name Project Ad Hoc
Committee.

With the establishment of a complete list of creek names for the City, an exhibit was prepared
and subsequently displayed at the Rivers Day event held at Fraser Foreshore Park on 1998
September 26. The exhibit was well received by the public.

Copy: City Manager
Director Finance
Director Planning and Building
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Director Parks, Recreation & Cult. Serv.
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Conclusion

In recognizing the City’s goal of waterway preservation and enhancement and the opportunity to
raise public awareness concerning these important natural heritage resources, the Community
Heritage Commission respectfully requests that the production of a revised "Waterways of
Burnaby" map be expedited.

To this end, staff have provided a total estimate of approximately $7,000 for the proposed
printing project. The Commission has reviewed its budget and, as a result, deemed it appropriate
to reallocate the funds set aside for the Heritage Plaque Program (currently $6,660.) to go toward
the costs associated with printing the revised map.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Doreen Lawson
Chair

Councillor Celest Redman
Vice Chair




